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 What we do for you! 

- Give up to date 
information on 
regulations and 
changes for the 
mortgage industry.  
 

- Highlight our 
affiliates and 
business partners! 
 

- Great resource with 
education for 
mortgage 
professionals and 
affiliates. 
 

- Keep people 
connected.  
 

 

What’s New with 
CFPB? 
The CFPB takes on quite a 
few things, and with the last 
few years of having extra 
documentation, questions, 
Fannie Mae doing audits, it 
seems it’s getting harder 
and harder to get people 
qualified, so it’s nice to know 
they’re working on it! 
 
Click here to read more!    

 

NAMB on the Hill  
Trigger leads can be the absolute 
most frustrating thing for your 
borrower to get. WHY would you 
want a bunch of phone calls when 
you only wanted one person to 
look at your credit, and as a 
mortgage professional, we 
definitely don’t want our borrowers 
getting calls from other lenders. 
Well, NAMB is working on it!  

Click here to see how NAMB 
works for you! 

 

 

https://www.consumerfinance.gov/about-us/blog/building-resilience-and-durability-into-mortgage-rules/
https://namb.org/call-to-action/#/
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Our Members 
  

 

Continuing Education is coming up! 
NEAMB sponsors the education class 
needed to keep your NMLS license going! 
As a NEAMB member, you receive a 
discount when registering for this class! 

For more information, Click here 

It is our 5th year! NEAMB is proud to be 
allowed the opportunity to honor our first 
responders and veterans by hosting a golf 
tournament for the Gary Sinise Foundation 
on 9/11.  Come support those who keep 
us safe! 
We are looking for sponsors for this year, 
Click here to see the available options! 

DRI Title family includes locally 
owned Omaha businesses 
operating for over 20 years with a 
regional footprint and growing 
across the nation.  Their title and 
settlement services include 
residential, commercial, 1031 
exchanges, unique investor 
transactions and any other title 
business that comes to the 
door.  The DRI Teams work hard 
to assure smooth transactions 
from the start to the last signature 
and final title policy issuance and 
has become the industry leader. 

For more information, contact Matt 
Thiel at 402-677-6660 or Click 
here to see what all DRI Title can do 
for you!  
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Chuck 
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President  

Sarah Stone 
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Board 
Members 
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Lynette Staley 
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Eric Peterson 
Dana Shawgo 

Interested in becoming a 
member or affiliate? Visit 
our website to learn more! 

www.neamb.net 

    
     

    

 

 

 

Let’s get golfing! 
 

https://neamb.net/education
https://neamb.net/events
https://www.drititle.com/
https://www.drititle.com/
https://www.drititle.com/
http://www.neamb.net/

